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January birthdays: 

Joyce. C Jan 8th (CC) 

Mary. M Jan 11th (AL) 

Randy. S Jan 15th (AL) 

Marion. L Jan 23rd (AL) 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Joke: 

How did the snow globe feel after 
listening to a scary story? A bit shaken up! 

 

 

2025 Update: 

-Victor wells will be coming back starting in January. 

- Steve Bolger is back coming once a month until May 

- Jean Bedard will be retiring. March 6th will be his last 

performance. 

-The January resident council meeting will be held January 8th 

due to the first Wednesday being a holiday. 

 

Gardener’s Poem: 

The way a crow 
shook down on me 
The dust of snow 
from a hemlock tree 
 
Has given my heart 
a change of mood 
And saved some part 
of a day I had rued. 
 
~ Robert Frost 
 



Happy 2025!  

Wanted to give us a huge thank you to everyone who 

supported our department through the last year.  

We had another hugely successful Christmas sale. 

Thank you to Dawn, Caren and Sandra for helping 

make the sale run smoothly. Stay tuned for the spring 

one.  

Resident family Christmas party was also another one 

for the books, everyone had laughter and cheer. 

Thank you, kitchen staff for all your hard work 

putting everything together, another amazing job! 

Lastly New years eve party turned out great! Thank 

you, Angie for helping with the drink, David and 

Janina for helping out with set up and take down.  

Wishing everyone a wonderful new year!  

 

-Hayley and Natalie   



 

January entertainment:  
All music starting at 1:30 

 

January 2nd- Music with Jean Bedard 

January 7th- Music with Michael Majocha 

January 14th- Music with Joan Songhurst 

January 16th -Music with Shelly Vaags  

January 21st- Robbie Burns day celebration at 1:30 

January 23rd- Music with Victor Wells 

January 28th- Music with Steve Bolger  

January 30th- Music with The Encores  

 

 

 


